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Subject: Appropriations Legislation
From: Paul Trible <ptrible@cnu.edu>
Date: Fri, 14 Feb 2003 08:43:29 -0500
To: facstaff@cnu.edu

I am pleased to report that the U.S. Congress has approved
appropriations legislation that includes over $2 million in federal
funding for CNU.

$1.35 million for the Center for the Arts
$675,000 to the CNU Educational Foundation for the renewal of Warwick
Blvd.

Senator John Warner was principally responsible for securing the $1.35
million for the Center for the Arts that will flow through the City of
Newport News to us. Senator George Allen strongly supported this
effort.

Congressman Bill Young of Florida, Chairman of the House Appropriations
Committee, and our representatives Jo Ann Davis and Bobby Scott were
responsible for helping us secure the $675,000 for the CNU Educational
Foundation.

I hope that you will join me in expressing your appreciation to our
elected officials for their leadership and strong support of CNU.
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